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Willow Wood Community Primary School 
School Council 

Friday 22nd April 2016 
1.00pm – Community Room in Sunshine Building 

 
1. Welcome and Attendance 
 
Year 1: Ellie-Mae, Freya, Dylan,  
Year 2: Christopher, Louise 
Year 3: Hallie, Lily 
Year 4: Rylee 
Year 5: Natasha, Thomas 
Year 6: Chiara, Kyle, Megan 
 
Members of staff: Ms Tomlinson, Mrs Langwine, Miss Gregory and Mrs Yates. 
Apologies:  Caitlyn year 4.  
 
2. Minutes & Matters Arising 

 
Our main focus has been the school’s Golden Years celebration. We have had 
a very special visit from Councillor Mearden and Mrs Stretton, Chair of 
Governors. They were very impressed with our school. Also Mr Pearson the 
project manager for the school’s new build would like to visit the School Council 
for ideas. 
 
 
3. Golden Years 

 
The school council shared many ideas on the golden years again. The Council’s 
main focus for ideas was on the wow beginning. The seeds for the 50 golden 
flower bed would be planted by Monday 25th of April. Also the School Council 
would like to be involved in digging the 50 design. There will be a visitor book 
for every decade the school has been opened with many pictures included. 

 
4. Golden Years Wow Beginning 

 
Chiara from year 6 attended the Golden Year’s Working Party meeting there 
was lots of feedback. Here are a few ideas for the family picnic. We had ideas 
of fruit tasting sessions from around the world, a blindfolded fruit contest, fruit 
kebab and fruit face making, water melon race, fruit squeezing competition and 
many more. Councillors were asked to discuss with their class and 
Teachers and choose one idea that their class or cohort could organise 
for the family picnic so that there would be activities for the families to 
have a go at. 
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5. WEP logo- update 
  
Mrs Tomlinson has put forward four logos and we shall hear how they got on 
very soon.  
 
6. Date of Next Meeting 
 
Next meeting: Friday 6th May– 1.00pm in the Community Room in the Sunshine 

Building 
	
  

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

• Keep telling your class about the plans for the 
Golden Years celebration and gather ideas. 

• Also councillors need to get one idea from 
their classes on a fruity activity and something 

fruity to prepare and eat   . 
 


